Minutes of the Planning Committee of the Board of Education Regional School District 14 www.ctreg14.org
February 4, 2010

A meeting of the Planning Committee of the Regional School District 14 Board of Education was held on February 4, 2010 in the Conference Room of the Central Office, 5 Minortown Road, Woodbury, Connecticut.

Present were Dr. Robert Cronin, Jay Hubelbank, Mark Kroll, David Jaffin and committee member Linda Bulvanoski. Absent were Debbie Corsico, Monica Gati and Steve Sordi.

The meeting was called to order at 4:40 p.m. in the Conference Room by Linda Bulvanoski.

The four agenda items were as follows:

- Presentation from the Region 14 Music Foundation.
 Mark Kroll and David Jaffin presented a power point presentation on
 Strings for Region 14 Schools. They reported that they have some possible
 funding for the program but need to create a framework for the program to
 go back to their benefactors with. Since the majority of the committee members
 were not present, Linda Bulvanoski asked Mr. Kroll and Mr. Jaffin to attend the
 next Board Meeting and present their idea to the entire Board. They agreed to
 do so.
- Dr. Cronin presented the new Algebra I Textbook for approval. The textbook has been reviewed and approved by NHS's Assistant Principal and the 7-12 Math Coordinator.
- Dr. Cronin discussed with Mrs. Bulvanoski his plan on how to share the results from the Student Survey Administered in 2009. An employee from The Search Institute will be responsible for going over the survey results with parents in the region.
- Mid-Year Conferences are in the process of being conducted with administrators and curriculum coordinators.

The meeting was adjourned by Linda Bulvanoski at 5:14 p.m.

Submitted,

Línda Bulvanoskí

Regional School District #14 Board of Education